
From: Rosalba Gullo  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2022 1:07 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] CACOELI TERRA VAUGHAN LTD. FILE# OP.22.006 AND Z.22.009
Importance: High

Good Day,

I’m against the development for the plans to build a 12 Story Building on the North/East side of
Jane/Teston Rd.  This should be kept to a 2-Level Development as per what the land designation
allows.  The development cannot exceed 2 stories.  It’s not keeping with the official plan of 2010.

This land is also part of the original founding area of Maple, the Hamlet of Teston and that the land
should be preserved to its original beauty and heritage. 

Regards,
Rosalba Gullo

 Giotto Cres.
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